
-----Original Message----- 
From: Glenn Foster [mailto:Glenn@BerkeleyTechLaw.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 4:40 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Cc: Howard A. Skaist; Glenn Foster 
Subject: Glenn Foster Personal Comment Against USPTO Proposed Rule Change 

Attached is a copy of my personal comments against the USPTO Proposed Rule Changes.  
Please respond if you cannot open the attachment. 
  
Glenn 
  
 
Glenn Foster 
Patent Attorney/Of Counsel 
Berkeley Law & Technology Group, LLC 
1756 - 114th Ave. S.E., Suite 110 
Bellevue, WA  98004 
  
Direct Phone:  425-467-2283 
Fax:  425-467-2351 
  
 




































